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For more information contact Jane Millar at 231.487.1771 

 

Holiday Greetings of Peace 

 

The holidays are a time that most of us reflect upon peace: inner peace, community peace, world 

peace. During this season, Northern Community Mediation (NCM) wants to send holiday 

greetings of peace to the citizens of Charlevoix and Emmet counties. 

 

In order to do so, NCM had Sign & Design create a peace banner that will be displayed on a 

rotating basis among the eight libraries in the two counties. The travel schedule for the banner 

goes from Pellston and ultimately to Petoskey. 

 

The tentative schedule is as follows: 

• Pellston Library   November 27 – November 28 

• Alanson Library   November 29 – December 1 

• Jordan Valley Library   December 2 – December 4 

• Harbor Springs Library  December 5 – December 7 

• Boyne City Library   December 8 – December 10 

• Crooked Tree District Library December 11 – December 13 

• Charlevoix Library   December 14 – December 18 

• Petoskey Library   December 19 – December 23 

 

Northern Community Mediation is a non-profit organization that provides an alternative means 

of resolving conflict. Trained mediators, who meet with the parties involved in a dispute, 

facilitate so that the individuals themselves can resolve the conflict  

 

Anyone interested in learning more about Northern Community Mediation should contact Dr. 

Jane Millar at 231.487.1771. 

 

Pictured from left to right are Karen Cole, Kristy Whitman, Kirstyn Horan and Caroline Smith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northern Community Mediation 
Where The Solution Is Up To You 

Serving Emmet & 
Charlevoix Counties 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Main Office 

415 State Street 
Petoskey, MI 49770 

231.487.1771 (voice)  231.487.1770 (fax) 


